
Riverside Middle School  
Registration for the 2025-2026 School Year  

Registration for the 2025-2026 school year will be taking place in February and March. Students will be selecting 
courses with the assistance of our counselors and teachers at school. Parents may also access the registration 
portal with students at home. We will be posting lots of helpful information on our school counseling site as well 
as hosting a Virtual Registration Overview Meeting on February 12th at noon through Google Meet to make sure 

that parents have an opportunity to talk with counselors about what to expect with the registration process.  
Log- in information will be posted on our School Counseling website.  

Registration Dates  
February 18-21  Current 6th and 7th grade students will register for core courses and request essential arts 

classes. Parents and students will be able to view course requests and teacher 
recommendations in their student Backpack.  Per GCSD policy: NO parent overrides are 
accepted for middle school courses. 

March 3-7  Current 8th grade students will register for core courses and request elective courses in 
class with counselors. Parents and students will be able to view course requests and 
teacher recommendations in their Student Backpack. Please contact teachers with 
questions regarding course or level recommendations. 

March 15  8th GRADE PARENTS ONLY:  This is the deadline to complete the parent override form 
linked on the RMS School Counseling/Registration Help Site website.  Parents and 
students will need to have had a conversation with their subject area teacher before 
completing the override form. 

March 27  Course request letters, with course recommendations and essential arts/elective requests, 
will be shared with parents for their review. This is the FINAL opportunity to make changes 
to elective course requests. Signed forms must be returned in person or by email to your 
student’s homeroom teacher by April 5.  

 
Course Override Procedure: 8th GRADE PARENTS ONLY  

This procedure is only utilized if a parent or legal guardian wishes to override a teacher recommended course. 
Parents and students are highly cautioned about using the override process. Teacher recommendations have 

been established to help ensure students’ success.  

Step 1  The parent/legal guardian must discuss the teacher’s recommendation and parent 
concern with the teacher on the phone or by email. All teacher contact information may 
be found on the staff page of the RMS website. 

Step 2  Once a conversation has occurred, the parent will complete the online Course Override 
Form found on the RMS School Counseling website by the March 15 deadline. 

Step 3  The school counselor will make the requested change, if space is available, in the course 
requested. There is a possibility that changes may not be completed/entered before 
course request letters are sent home on March 27. 

 

Course override requests received after the deadline will be accepted upon principal approval only. 
 

Anna High ahigh@greenville.k12.sc.us  registering current 6th graders 
Heather Grupp hgrupp@greenville.k12.sc.us registering current 7th graders  
Logan Denny ldenny@greenville.k12.sc.us and Fran Sinkler fsinkler@greenville.k12.sc.us registering current 8th graders  
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